
NURSERY MINISTRY SCHEDULE  
12/09  Melinda & Alicia 

12/16  June & Emma 

12/23  Vera, Aaron, & Sarah 

12/30  Melinda & Hannah 
 

If you have a nursery schedule conflict, please contact the church  

office as soon as possible so other arrangements  may be made.   

Please keep the nursery door locked at all times. 
 

WAG CONTACT INFO     

WAG Phone 785-597-5228      Church Email    wagc@williamstownag.org 

Pastor’s Cell 816-679-9238 Pastor’s Email    rogercook@williamstownag.org 

DEC 2018 

09 2nd Advent Sunday 

10 CCC Food Distribution, 1 pm 

16 3rd Advent Sunday 

17 Harvesters Food Distribution, 2 pm 

23 
Christmas Celebration Sunday  

Candlelight and Communion Service 

23 4th Advent Sunday 

24 Christmas Eve—Advent Ends 

25 Christmas  

31 New Year’s Eve 

Sunday:  December 9, 2018  

 

Please check our website for more information about the 
church and it’s ministries @ www.williamstownag.org.   

 

Follow us on Facebook—Williamstown Assembly of God Church!   
Pastor’s Facebook – www.facebook.com/rogercook.127  

 

Williamstown Assembly of God  
1225 Oak Street     Perry, KS  66073 

WOMEN’S MINISTRIES  

CHRISTMAS EVENT  
(WHITE ELEPHANT GIFT EXCHANGE) 

 

Twenty-seven ladies attended the White 

Elephant Gift Exchange on Fri, Dec 7th.  

It was an evening of good food, good 

fellowship, and lots of laughter.   
 
 

 

Thank you to every-

one involved with 

coordinating the 

WM’s Christmas  

Event, which was  

a great success. 

 

ADVENT SEASON:  Each Sun in Dec we will celebrate  

advent by having families participate in advent readings  

and light the advent candles.  Join us for this special  

season of celebrating the birth of our Savior. 

GOD WITH US CHRISTMAS MESSAGE SERIES 
 
 

  He’s with you through the pain.  He comforts you in  

  the waiting.  When you’re anxious about your future,  

  He gives you courage.  As you climb the mountain,  

  He keeps you safe in His arms.  In every moment,  

  God is with you.  Let’s celebrate Him together this  

  Christmas at Williamstown Assembly of God. 

  

  Your friends.  Your neighbor.  Your family.   

  Who will you  invite to hear the greatest 

  story ever told? 

  

 
CHRISTMAS CARDS:  There are several individuals having difficulty  

attending church, especially during this cold weather.  A Christmas Card is  

a great way to show these people that you are thinking of them. 
 

Ken Bailey     Virgil Dick     Priscilla Hartford 
 

A Christmas Card Drop Box has been placed n the back of the sanctuary.   
The cards will be delivered to each person shortly before Christmas Day.   

Please contact Pastor Cook if you wish to add any other names to the list. 

FOOD DISTRIBUTION:  There are two distribution 

dates for the Food Ministry during the month of December. 
 

The CCC Food Distribution is tomorrow, 12/10, at 1 pm.  

The Harvesters Food Distribution will take place on Mon, 

12/17, 2 pm. 
 

Thank you to all the volunteers  

assisting  with this ministry  
throughout the year of 2018.   

A special note of appreciation  

goes out to Arlene for all her 
hard work. 



 
 

 
 
 

 

(913) 274-1441   
 

PLEASE PUT THIS # IN YOUR  
CONTACT LIST. 
 

Text this number in order to receive 
church communications. 
 

Would you like to receive special announce- 

ments from the church?  Text the word WAG. 
 

Would you like to receive prayer requests? 

Text the word Prayer. 
 

Would you like to receive more information  

about our church?  Text the word Guest. 
 

Are you a new believer and would like a Bible 

Study to help you on this new path?  Text the  
word Believe. 
 

If you prefer to be on a Prayer Request Calling  

List, you can complete a Connection Card on  

the table in the back of the church.  Then put the  
card in the offering or give it to one of our leaders. 

We will take a break from some activities during the upcoming Christmas 

season.  This will allow everyone the opportunity to plan more time for  

fellowship with family and friends.   
 

1. There will be no Wed Night services during the month of Dec.   

2. There will be no Youth services during the month of Dec.   

3. No Special Life Group meetings on Dec 5th.   

4. No Sunday School Classes/Life Groups during the month of Dec.   

O Lord, we praise you.   
In this Christmas light  

we give you the adoration  

of our hearts, and we pray  
that we may give to you  

the loyalty of our lives.   

 
 

You, our Gift of gifts, opening a new world,  

making the whole universe radiant with your  

presence, be with us this morning, be with us  
through all our life. 
 

...May we not be merely glad; may we be  
obedient, obedient to the all the light of  

Christmas, so that now we will open our  

hearts and make our hearts a Christmas  

gift indeed. 
 

Amen 
 

Don Sanford 


